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Madam,

I have the honour to refer to your Note No. JLO-1134
of October 4, 1991, în which you propose that Annex B
of the Agreement between the Government of Canada and
the Government of the Kingdom of Denmark for Coopera-
tion relating to the Marine Environment done at
Copenhagen on August 26, 1983, be amended as set out
in the attachment to your Note.

I amn pleased to inform you that the proposai contained
in your Note is acceptable to the Government of Denmark
and that your Note and this reply constitute an
arrangement between our two governments on this matter
effective the date of this Note.

I would like to renew.
highest consideration.

Madam, the assurances of my

// jorn OlsenSAmbassýador

The tionourable Barbara McDougall,
Secretary of State for
External Affairs,
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